From: Mary Kay Kacmarek

To: DPH.HFSRB.PublicHearings
Subject: [External] Don't close Mercy...
Date: Monday, November 2, 2020 2:55:42 PM

This community area has no replacement for health and emergency care if the hospital closes.

Mayor Lightfoot speaks frequently of black and brown neighborhoods with no access to healthcare. The areas of
Bronzeville, Chinatown, Armor Square, and Bridgeport are served by Mercy and would be negatively impacted if
the hospital closes.

This closure decision needs to be re-visited.

Sent from my iPhone
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